
Welcome 7th Graders to the 2024-2025 School Year

Congratulations on advancing to the next grade level! You did it! This letter will give you

information on how to have a successful, productive, and fun filled school year.

Communication will be key this school year. Below are the contact email addresses for

each of your teachers and the easiest and quickest way to contact us. REMEMBER, your child

has ALL teachers th�
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